
From: Julia Klein  
Sent: Monday, October 8, 2018 9:50 AM 
To: 'Keith Weber'  
Subject: RE: GP Subcommittee Mtg. #1 - Comments 
 
Hi Keith, 
 
Thank you for your letter.  It will be forwarded to the General Plan Subcommittee and will be included in 
the General Plan project file as part of the public record. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Julia Klein 
Principal Planner 
City of San Mateo 
(650) 522-7216 
 Please consider the environment before printing this email.  

 
 
From: Keith Weber  
Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2018 5:19 PM 
To: Julia Klein <jklein@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: GP Subcommittee Mtg. #1 - Comments 
 
Julia, 
Attached please find my written comments that I made last night at the GP Subcommittee 
meeting.  Please distribute to the committee and consultant.   
Thank you, 
Keith Weber 
 


